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NEW Music Course at GCCI!

e EVENT
e Event Date: 08/14/2024 08:00 AM

N E W CrOISRECREmaS=—=G C C !

ALL SINGERS
ARE INVITED TO JOIN THE NEW

GCC CHORALE

MU 110 CHORALE I (3 CREDIT)
M/W - 4:00-5:30 PM
ALLIED HEALTH CENTER ROOM 3108

Feel free to join us for the first rehearsal on
Wednesday, August 14, 2024 to see if it suits you!

e NO RUDITION REQUIRED
o MEETS THE FINE ARTS REQUIREMENT
o OVERLOADS ARE ACGEPTED

The GCC Chorale is a mixed choir (SATB) with several planned
performances during the semester. The director, Dr. Randall
Johnson, has formed award-winning choirs at other institutions
and plans the same for the New GCC Chorale.

For more information, contact

~'
Dr. Randall Johnson ; %
Cell: (671)787-1913 ( ‘ . ‘ ‘

Email; randall.johnson@guamcc.edu GUAM COMMUNITY COLLEGE
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